
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Hasselt, 23/10/2016 
 
Dear Delegates, 
Dear Friends, 
 

I refer to the letter that was sent earlier to communicate the working agenda of the 
Board. 
 
Several of these topics demand for careful consideration and substantiation, especially 
since we are planning to discuss these topics, along with our suggestions, before the 
next meetings of Breed Wardens, Judges and of course the Meeting of Delegates. 
 

For this, a prior inventory of existing regulations and activities is needed.    
 
The following link lead you to a questionnaire that was prepared to gather this 
information : link to questionnaire.    
 
Or : cfr. www.ifrottweilerfriends.org – activities – quest. Breed Wardens.  
 

The form, a first way of gathering information, is meant for the Delegates and 
especially the Breedwardens of the IFR-memberclubs and/or those responsible for 
breeding matters of the concerned clubs. 
 
As the current Board does not have a full term of 2 years at its disposal but a much 
shorter term but insists on completing the task we set ourselves, we dare to request 
you for a quick and complete answer to this questionnaire.      
 
It goes without saying that we are at your disposal for all further information. 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
On behalf of the IFR Board, 
 
D. Vandecasteele. 

International Federation of Rottweilerfriends 
 
Kermtstraat 56 
B-3510 Hasselt 
 
 
dirk.vandecasteele@telenet.be 
++32 (0) 11 / 87.27.44 
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